

06 March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Comic Relief 2023

As you are probably aware, the Comic Relief Red Nose Day will be held this year **on Friday 17 March 2023**. Comic Relief is a fantastic charity which does amazing work supporting vulnerable people, both in the UK and overseas, and we would really like to get our school community involved in supporting the charity.

Our event is called "DRESS UP FOR JOY!"

We would like to invite all learners to participate in DRESS UP FOR JOY on the Friday. You could go red from head to toe, multi coloured or simply dig out your brightest socks. Wear something that makes you and your school smile in exchange for a suggested donation of £1.

We would like to thank you in advance for your support with this very worthwhile cause.

Kind regards

Rebecca Wood

Head of School



Tudor Road, Broadstone, Poole, Dorset, BH18 8AA 01202 694376

office@broadstonefirst.poole.sch.uk www.broadstonefirstschool.co.uk